
 

 

March 2023  
 

Dear Family 
 

Year 11 Mock Examinations During Strike Days 
Wednesday, 15 and Thursday, 16 March 

 
I am writing to you to confirm that mock examinations and final Drama assessments will continue to take 
place during the dates listed above. We recognise that this is a crucial time for year 11 and that 
examinations will not be compromised during this period.  Therefore, the expectation is that year 11 attend 
school to sit their examination. The examination team along with the leadership will be managing the exam 
process and students during this time. 
 
Arrangements:  

• Students who have a morning examination on either of the days above will be expected to attend the 
academy and  

• Entrance is via the main student entrance on Wilson Road.  

• Students need to be line up underneath the canopy by 8:45am ready for their examination.  

• After the morning examination, students will remain on site and will need to bring in revision material 
from home they can use to revise from.  

• Food will also be available to purchase from the canteen.  

• If your child only has an afternoon examination, then they need to arrive in the academy by 12:45pm 
and line up underneath the canopy ready to commence the exam for 1pm.  

• All students need to exit the site after their afternoon exam. 
 
Examinations that are scheduled to take place on strike days are: 
 

Date Time of exam Students/Exam 

Wednesday, 15 March 9:00am Option 2 students 
Geography  
History 
RE  

Wednesday, 15 March 1:00pm All of year 11 students 
Product Design 

Thursday, 16 March 9:00am Option 3 students 
Computer Science 
Geography 
German reading and writing 
RE 
Dance 
Drama (actual final assessment and will only take place on 
this date) 
 



 
 

 

Thursday, 17 March 1:00pm All of year 11 students 
Maths Paper 3 

 
Please ensure your child attends their examination as there will not be an opportunity for them to catch up 
on this at a later date.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this, then please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs J Kaur        Mr D Irish 
Senior Teacher        Principal 


